
 2019 Upcoming Events:
January 16 Pirate’s Cove Fundraiser
  Dinner, Galesville, MD, 

   Winter Luncheon Series
January 23 Deborah Gangloff, Ph.D.,
                         “A 13th Century Mystery    
  in the American Southwest”
January 30       Susan Langley Ph.D., 
                           “Pirates and Privateers on   
  the Chesapeake”
February 6 Pete Lesher,
                  "Chesapeake Ferries:    
  Bridging a Watery Divide" 
February 13        Christopher Jensen and    
  Eric Poehner,
  Mana Supply,
  “Medical Cannibis”
February 20       James B. Anderson, Ph.D.,
                           “Threadbare Tales from the   
  Silk Road” 
February 27 Stephanie Dray and Laurie   
  Kamoie, Authors: 
                         “My Dear Hamilton”

April  Captain’s Canvas
May  Music on the Lawn
June  Osprey Banding
  Sundae Sunday
July  Sundae Sunday
August  Sundae Sunday
October   Oyster Festival, 
  Choose It! $5,000 Raffle
November Captain’s Canvas
December Tea with the Sugar Plum    
  Fairy (and Santa)

Captain Avery Museum
1418 E. West Shady Side Road, 

(P.O. Box 89)
Shady Side, Maryland 20764

410-867-4486
captainaverymuseum.org

Captain Avery Museum is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.  
Contact us for information on our Planned Giving Program.

Captain Avery Museum Board of Directors
Chair: Patrick Marnell
Treasurer: John Derrick

Secretary: Cheryl Rigdon

Members:
Audrey Broomfield - Elaine Catterton

Beth Denniston  - Joe Janosky
TC Magnotti - Margaret Rauh

Kathy Rotondaro
Peggy Tucker

Captain Avery Museum Staff
Pat Freiberg, Interim Director (Vol.)

Pat Youngmann, Operations Manager
Theresa Worden, Curator

MaryBeth Austin, Watershed Steward (Vol.)
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            Executive Director’s Message
The year started out at the Captain Avery 
Museum under the capable guidance of the 
Interim Director, Pat Freiberg, and a dedicated 
Board of Directors and cadre of volunteers.  
I became the Executive Director for the last four 
months of the fiscal year, and I am truly grate-
ful to Pat and the staff, Board, and volunteers 
who made this year such a success!

The Board and other stakeholders conducted a 
series of sessions to define and our Mission 
Statement and Vision Statement to best reflect 
the relevance of the Captain Avery Museum to 
the community.   

Our mission is to celebrate the diversity of our 
community and engage our community and 
visitors with activities that explore connec-
tions to the Chesapeake Bay through the prism 
of our historic home and waterfront property. 

Our vision is to be a museum and center for our 
community, celebrating the culture of the 
Chesapeake Bay - past, present and future.  

Events are how the Captain Avery Museum 
provides important service to the community.  
This year, we held three Sundae Sundays, our 
annual Oyster Festival with record-breaking 

attendance, a sold-out Winter Luncheon Series 
and two additional speakers presentations, Tea 
with the Sugar Plum Fairy and Nutcracker 
Prince, Yule Log Centerpiece workshop, and 
Music on the Lawn.  We also held a Field School 
for students at Deale Elementary School and 
hosted an art show with Shady Side Elementary 
school. 

Together with sponsors, we helped with and 
benefited from  - Dining for Dollars at Ledo’s 
Pizza of Deale and the Twilight Open House at 
Greenstreet Gardens.  We appreciate the support 
of our Captain’s Circle Sponsors!  

We also want to thank our many other sponsors 
including Bob Fox Services, Brightview South 
River Assisted Living, Chesapeake Carpentry, 
Christopher’s Fine Foods, Clark’s Landing, 
D. Miller & Associates, Deale Hardware, Edward 
Jones, George’s Mixes, Harbour Cove Marina, 
HUB International, Lighthouse Limousines, 
M&T Bank, Owensville Primary Care, Real Chill, 
Reilly Benefits, Renno’s Quality Food Market, 
Shady Side Car Wash, Shady Side Laundromat, 
Sheldon Seidel DDS, South River Martial Arts, 
TechCoach Plus, Total Wine, Turn Around 
Consignments, and West River Gardens. 

We also appreciate our  community partners
including the National Ballet Company, the 
Chesapeake Bay Foundation, CPASC and 
ArtHouse20765, Lula Scott Head Start, the 
Galesville Community Center, the Deale 
Historical Society, and the Galesville Historical 
Society.

Finally, I want to especially mention the grant 
funds we have received this year from the 
Maryland Heritage Areas Authority and the Arts 
Council; funds that enable us to accomplish so 
much with our tremendous leverage of 
volunteers and other resources. 

We appreciate your support. Thank you all! 

Deborah Gangloff, Ph.D. 

Fiscal Year 2018 by the Numbers

Our beautiful museum and property 
are available for your exclusive 

party, retreat or
Historic Waterfront Wedding!

Call or Visit us!
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             INCOME for Fiscal Year 2018 - $149,558 

13%

80%

7%

PROGRAMS 

ADMINISTRATION 

FUNDRAISING & MARKETING

             EXPENSES for Fiscal Year 2018 - $149,558 

Thanks to all our supporters
for a great year at

Captain Avery Museum!


